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NEWSLETTER 31ST DECEMBER 2022

Posted on December 30, 2022 by Andrew Brown

PLEASE NOTE that the church boiler is broken and so there will be no heating

in the church this Sunday. I will still conduct the service from the hall but if you
decide to come in person then please wrap up very warmly. The engineer is coming on
Wednesday 4th so we hope the boiler will be fixed by the following Sunday . . .

As in all previous weeks, for ease of reference, here is the Zoom link should you wish to
attend the Sunday Morning Service of Mindful Meditation online:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86584947084?pwd=RHdIVWIvaG5uajcxODhqT2h5djExZz09

Meeting ID: 865 8494 7084
Password: 729425

Full details of the service can be found at the following link:

https://www.cambridgeunitarian.org/morning-service/

For those interested in reading my blog and/or listening to the associated
podcast please follow the links below:

https://andrewjbrown.blogspot.com/2022/12/what-doubtful-centipede-can-teach.html

https://open.spotify.com/show/2MDO0r3SKy7H66r2XMYiGZC

Final call for our Advent/Christmas Appeal
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If you havent done so already, there is still time to make a donation to Rowan Humberstone.
More information about this Cambridge charity at

https://www.rowanhumberstone.co.uk/

Please send any contributions to the church bank account (Unitarian Church Cambridge, sort
code is 40-52-40, account number 00060218), identifying it as for Rowan Appeal 2022.”
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